
 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 14, 2018) 

Grapevine Art Project Announces Two Scholarship Winners 

The Grapevine Art Project is pleased to announce two scholarship winners.  The Visual Arts 

Scholarships are awarded to high school seniors in the Grapevine/Colleyville ISD who are 

continuing their art careers in college.  This is the inaugural year of this scholarship program. 

For 2018, the scholarship winners are Ms. Madeline Hampton of Grapevine High School and 

Mr. Kell Owston of Colleyville Heritage High School.  Ms. Hampton will be continuing her 

studies at the School of the Art Institute of Chicago in the fall, and Mr. Owston will be 

continuing his studies at the University of Texas at Arlington in the fall.  Each student received a 

one-time scholarship in the amount of $500. 

In conjunction with the launch of this scholarship program, the Grapevine Art Project is pleased 

to announce two Founding Sponsors of the program.  These Founding Sponsors are recognized 

for their tremendous ongoing support of the Grapevine Art Project, facilitating the development 

of this program.  The two Founding Sponsors are the Grapevine Convention and Visitors Bureau 

and J. E. Foust & Son (Dignity Memorial).  In subsequent months, additional sponsors, both 

corporate and patron, will be announced. 

During the summer months, the Grapevine Art Project will hold juried exhibitions at the 

Lancaster Theater in Grapevine and the Southlake City Hall in Southlake.  These exhibitions are 

free and open to the public.  Additional information about locations and hours for these 

exhibitions can be found on the Grapevine Art Project web site. 

The Grapevine Art Project holds monthly meetings on the second Thursday evening of each 

month, often featuring presentations and demonstrations from highly regarded artists in many 

diverse media.  Visitors are welcome to attend and learn more about the organization, its 

members, and programs.  Artists include painters, photographers, potters, jewelers, sculptors, 

weavers, and other visual media formats.  New members, even those who are not artists, are 

always welcome. 

GAP is a well-established community of more than 70 artists from Grapevine, Texas and 

surrounding areas, who love to create, enjoy, and learn about art.  The Grapevine Art Project is 

open to artists who work in any media.  For more information, visit us at 

www.grapevineartproject.com 
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